
Marsh Mail – Sports News 

U15 Football 
On January 19th, our U15 girl's football team competed in the first round of the Cambridgeshire 
Schools Cup against Hampton Gardens (Peterbourgh). This saw an excellent performance from 
all of those involved. The girls showed a very mature display, controlling the game for the 
duration. The dominance of the girls showed at half time, recording a resounding double figure 
lead. There was no let-up in the second half with the girls pouncing on every lose ball and 
winning possession back high up the pitch. A special mention has to go to the whole of the 
Hampton Garden team who showed resilience to keep going throughout the fixture. Tara Judge 
recording a double hat trick in the fixture and kindly offered to finish the game in goal. The 
second round sees the girls play away to Hinchingbrooke College (Huntingdon) on Tuesday 22nd 
February. 
  
Cross Country: 
Linton Village College had three students represent the College and County in the second round 
of the of ESAA Cross Country Event on the 15th January. Cressida Hughes (Year 8), Oliver Hughes 
& Ben Phillips (Year 11) competed in the event at Priory Park, with Cressida and Oliver qualifying 
to represent Cambridgeshire at the Anglian Schools Championships on 5th February. An 
excellent performance from Cressida saw her qualify to compete in the National competition, 
representing Cambridgeshire Schools on Saturday 19th March. We wish Cressida the best of 
luck in the National competition! 
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